ON INSTITUTION LETTERHEAD IF PERMISSION HAS BEEN GRANTED FOR USE
Senator/Representative FULL NAME
ADDRESS
CITY, STATE ZIP
TODAY’S DATE

RE: Support for H. 3515, An Act Relative to the Practice of Medical Physics
Dear Senator/Representative LAST NAME:

I am writing to you today to ask that you favorably report H. 3515, An Act Relative to the Practice of Medical Physics, out of the Joint Committee on Public Health. ENTER PERSONAL STORY, ANECDOTE, REASONING HERE – what have you observed in your career that could be improved with licensure of the profession, in what scenarios has the proper practice of medical physics positively affected someone’s life (especially if it involved you or a loved one), other than protection of the public and definition of the profession and protection of due process in the law, what do *you* see as a reason(s) a legislator should vote in favor of licensure – REMEMBER this is your chance to tell *your* story! Passion counts!  

The essential responsibility of the qualified medical physicist’s clinical practice is to assure the safe and effective delivery of radiation to achieve a diagnostic or therapeutic result as prescribed in patient care. The qualified medical physicist performs or supervises the pertinent procedures necessary to achieve this objective. In particular, the qualified medical physicist ensures the following: 

· Protection of our patients and co-workers from exposure to ionizing radiation;

· Proper operation of our equipment through the design and implementation of quality assurance programs; 

· Development of proper procedures to ensure excellent image quality; and

· Optimization of techniques to assure the most beneficial results while exposing the patient to the least amount of radiation possible.

Radiologists, physicians, health care administrators, agency inspectors and the general public have no clear guidelines for judging the qualifications or abilities of a qualified medical physicist. Other than the civil courts, the public has no redress to deal with issues such as fraud, substance abuse, malpractice, or unethical behavior. Licensure of the medical physics profession will remedy these issues. 

As a clinically practicing qualified medical physicist in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, I believe it is essential that the profession of medical physics be both defined and protected by law in Massachusetts in order to protect patients and the general public because of the inherent danger of these procedures being performed by under-qualified individuals. 

If you need further information or have any questions regarding the medical physics profession, please do not hesitate to contact me. I hope I can count on you to favorably report H. 3515 out of the Joint Committee on Public Health. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

(If this is to the legislator in your home district)
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